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Note verbale 

 
 

The Embassy of Mexico presents its compliments to the President of the Assembly of 

States Parties (ASP) of the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court (ICC), H.E. 

Minister Sidiki Kaba, and has the honor to refer to the note ICC-ASP/15/SP/09 of 11 March 

2016, related to the resolutions and procedures for the presentation of candidates to the 

Committee on Finance and Budget (CBF) of the ASP for the elections held during the 15
th
 

Assembly of States Parties (November 16-24, 2016). 

 

 In this regard, the Embassy of Mexico would like to transmit the interest of the 

Government of the Mexican United States to present as candidate for reelection to the CBF, Ms. 

Carolina Maria Fernandez-Opazo. Please find herewith annex to this Note the curriculum vitae 

of Ms. Fernandez-Opazo. 

 

Ms. Fernandez-Opazo is an Officer at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs. Her current 

position as Director for Financial Matters, General Directorate for the Organization for the 

United Nations, reflects a deep knowledge and expertise of procedures and functioning of 

numerous international organizations, in which Mexico holds a membership.  

 

Ms. Fernandez-Opazo, fully complies with the requirements established by paragraph 2 

of Resolution ICC-ASP/1/Res.4 (as amended) on the establishment of the CFB, being a national 

from a country (Mexico) in a region where underrepresentation would result if no citizen from 

this area is elected. In addition to the characteristics of her proficiency indicated in the previous 

paragraph, Ms. Fernandez-Opazo fully complies with the requirement of being a renowned and 

prestigious financial expert, while currently a member of the CBF with the end of term on 20 

April 2017. 

 

[…] 
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